
Sign up to write a Dvar Torah! Link in newsletter 
email.  

Sponsorship Opportunities:  
• Kiddush: $120 
• Seudas Shlishi: $85 
• Yartzeit Board: $250 
• Eitz Chaim: $120 
• Weekly Newsletter: $50 
 
Scrip - Purchase on YI’s website or 
by contacting Joyce at  
JJoseph5@aol.com 

Tribute Cards— Support YI & 
mark any occasion by purchasing 
on YI’s website.  
 

Dvar Torah - to participate in the Community 
Divrei Torah Project, please  use the link in the 
newsletter email.  
 
Membership 
$1,525 Regular Family 
$775 Single / Retired Family / Young Family 
(under 30 years) 
$400 Young Single (under 30) 
$500 First year at YI—Family 
$250 First year at YI—Single 
$500 Associate Membership 
For more info, contact Shmuel at  
Samuel.Gluck@gmail.com 
 
Newsletter submissions deadline 4:00 pm Thursdays.   

Kiddish is sponsored by 

Duke McCarthy: All glory, 

praise, honor and blessings 

to the G-d of Israel and the 

whole world. May He bless 

all Israel, His Chosen, and 

all of the Jewish People ev-

er! Especially Young Israel 

of Cherry Hill and Families. 

And help and bless Young 

Israel of Cherry Hill with a 

brand new Shul! Please, 

Amen.  

  

Seuda Shlishit is spon-

sored by the Cohen family. 

Parshat Pinchas — Tamuz 24, 5779— July 26, 2019 

Mincha & Maariv 8:00 pm 

Candle Lighting 8:01 pm 

Sunset 8:19 pm 

Shacharis 8:30 am 

Jr Minyan R’ Binyamin 9:45 am 

Shabbos Groups 9:45 am 

Mincha 7:50 pm 

Maariv 9:00 pm 

Shabbos Ends 9:09 pm 

Shabbos Times 

Next Week 

Shacharis (Sun) 8:30 am 

Shacharis (Mon - Fri) 6:45 am 

Mincha & Maariv  8:00 pm 

Mincha (Fri) 7:50 pm 

Nightfall/Shma after 9:07 pm 

Kollel Maariv (Sun-Thurs) 9:15 pm 

Gemara Makos-men (Mon) 8:30 pm 

Young Israel of Cherry Hill  817 Cooper Landing Road, Cherry Hill, NJ 08002   Phone: (856) 442-9424   yicherryhill.com 

Women’s swim continues at the Katz JCC and every Sunday thereafter from 6-7PM. Cost is $10 and $5 for JCC members. Feel 

free to email sarah.bienenfeld@gmail.com with any questions. This is not a shul program, just a community wide effort.   

Rabbi Long, the Sofer, will be coming to Cherry Hill August 26th-30th. Please contact Shawn Baratz at 609-221-5078(c) to sign-

up for tefillin and mezuzah checking. 
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